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Dear Valued Customer, 
 

The ocean carriers that provide service from Asia to U.S. & Canada have announced a General Rate 
Increase (GRI).  C.H. Robinson will apply the below GRI with effective date of November 15, 2021. 

 

    To WC, EC, Gulf and IPI/RIPI 

LCL per CBM/Ton 20’ 40’ 40’HC 45’ 

$20 USD $900 USD $1000 USD $1125 USD $1266 USD 

 

 

C.H. Robinson will continue to evaluate the market to ensure each customer receives the most competitive 
offering in the marketplace. These levels are pre-filed rates consistent with the ocean carriers to ensure 
regulatory compliance.  

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 

C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


